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Question 

 

1) Has the OPCC ever requested to the Chronicle and Echo newspaper 

(Web based edition) for comments posted on the Chronicle and Echo 

on line forum to be removed? (A yes/no answer will suffice) 

 

2) Does the OPCC provide the Chronicle and Echo with weekly court 

results from Northampton magistrates court (A yes/No answer will 

suffice) 

 

3) Kathryn BUCKLE: What is her role within the OPCC? How much is she 

paid? What qualifications does she hold to receive this pay? 

 

4) Is the OPCC providing funding or facilitating funding for any 

member of their staff (including temporary in whatever form) to 

receive graduate level or post graduate level qualifications? 

 

Answer 

 

1) Yes 

 

2) No 

 

3) The Elected Local Policing Bodies (Specified Information) Order 2011 

specifies that all salaries that exceed £58,200 must be published and 



an organisational chart showing the structure of the staff, details of 

which can found at http://www.northantspcc.org.uk/ 

 

Kathryn Buckle was appointed following a recruitment process that 

consisted of open advert (Northamptonshire Police website and 

intranet), application form, online psychometric test, psychological 

testing and a final panel interview. 

 

4) Yes 

 

 

 
 


